
 

DG/LL 21.09.18 

Year 5 and 6 History Visit to Scaplen’s Court 
 

Tuesday 13th November – Neptune Class 
Wednesday 14th November – Pluto Class 
Thursday 15th November – Saturn Class 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
During the second half of the Autumn Term our history topic will be The Tudors. As a key part 
of the learning we will be visiting Scaplen’s Court in Poole for a Tudor Experience Workshop.  
 
Scaplen’s Court is a Tudor period building adjacent to Poole Quay and forms part of the Poole 
Museum complex. During the day children will help prepare the household for a visit by King 
Henry VIIth to Poole (an event that actually happened in Tudor times). 
 
Through this hands on learning, children will have the opportunity to compare life for rich and 
poor in the 15th and 16th centuries and gain an understanding of the importance of Poole during 
the period. 
 
The visits will be on the following days: Tuesday 13th November – Neptune Class 
      Wednesday 14th November – Pluto Class 
      Thursday 15th November – Saturn Class 
 

 We will leave school at 9.00am and be back for normal home time at 3.20pm. 

 We will travel by Laguna Coaches.  

 Children will wear school uniform and require a packed lunch. If your child receives 
free school meals and you would like the school to provide a packed lunch please let 
the office know.  

 Mr Green is organising the visit, but classes will be led by the Class Teacher and a 
first-aider from school. 

 Each class will need three or four parent helpers – please let the office know if you 
would like to join us for a fun historical day in Poole (no dressing up required!) 

 We expect a high standard of behaviour from all children and we will employ the usual 
school’s system of rewards and sanctions during the visit. 

 
To cover the cost of the trip which includes coach travel and entrance to the museum we will 

be asking for £10.75 per child.  This is a voluntary contribution, however, if we do not receive 

enough contributions we will not be able to go ahead with this visit.  We receive funding for 
any families eligible for Pupil Premium, so the cost for these pupils will be paid for from this 
funding. 
 
Please complete the section on the slip attached to let us know if you would like to help with 
this trip, please note that all parent volunteers must now be DBS cleared with the school. 
 

Please return the permission slip and contribution by Thursday 11th October 2018.  
 
Thank you for your continued support with your child’s learning. 
 
Best regards  
 
David Green 
Assistant Head/Year 5&6 Phase Leader 



 

 

Year 5 and 6 History Visit to Scaplen’s Court 
 

Tuesday 13th November – Neptune Class 
Wednesday 14th November – Pluto Class 
Thursday 15th November – Saturn Class 

 
 

Please return to the School Office by Thursday 11th October 2018. 

 

Name ………………………………………………… Class ………………………. 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip 

 

I enclose £10.75 

 

Medical Information: 

Any updated/additional medical information  

 

 

 

 

Parent/Carer Help: 

 

I am available to help on Tuesday 13th November – Neptune Class 
 

I am available to help on Wednesday 14th November – Pluto Class 
 
 
I am available to help on Thursday 15th November – Saturn Class 
 

 

Please note that all parent/carer volunteers must be DBS cleared with the school.  

 

Parent Helper Name ………………………………………….. 

 

Signed ………………………………………………… Date ………………………….. 

 

 

 

 

 


